
Join us for the US-44 Corridor Study 
Preferred Alternatives Meeting!

The purpose of this meeting is to discuss the recommended transportation 
improvements to Route 44 and Dowd Avenue near Route 44. These
recommendations are based on prior public input and review.

The meeting is free and open to everyone! It will take place Virtually and 
in person on Monday, December 9, 2024 at 6pm. 

We hope to see you there!

Meeting Format 
Hybrid

Meeting Room F
6:00 – 7:30 pm

US-44 Corridor Study Public Meeting
Canton Community Center, 40 Dyer Ave, Canton CT

For More Info,
Visit the project

website

https://tinyurl.com/Corridor-Study

